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Supplementary Notes to the February 2022 Update 

Note 1: As outlined in the October 2021 Update, TII still plans to hold market consultation 

with Interested Parties on the anticipated use of a Public Private Partnership (PPP) for 

systems and operations as a part of the overall delivery of MetroLink. This consultation is 

expected to commence following the approval of the MetroLink Preliminary Business Case 

by Government, anticipated in Q2 2022. 

Note 2: The target date of Q2 2023 for the initiation of the procurement process for the PPP 

contract set out in the Climate Action Plan 2021 relates to the anticipated publication of a 

Prior Indicative Notice. 


